
Oakwood 
Doodle Something Booky
Don’t forget to ask your teacher for a
entry form 
You have 
competition entry needs to be back in 
school by 
 

World Book Day 
Over 50 parents, grandparents, carers or friends came to read to the children at Oakwood 
on the 20th World Book Day last week. Some parents brought their 
home to read and others chose some of the great books from our school library
wonderful opportunity to spend time reading together
book character costumes and 
everyone for making it such an enjoyable way to end the day. 

                
 
 
 

 Learning to read one of the most important skills 
your child will ever learn. 
time helping with reading on a more regular basis 
please let your child’s class teacher know.

Oakwood Reading Corner 14
Doodle Something Booky competition.  
Don’t forget to ask your teacher for an 
entry form if you would like to take part. 
You have oodles of time to doodle; your 
competition entry needs to be back in 
school by Friday 24th March 2017.  

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2017
parents, grandparents, carers or friends came to read to the children at Oakwood 

World Book Day last week. Some parents brought their favourite books from 
se some of the great books from our school library

spend time reading together, a chance to see some of the fantastic 
book character costumes and to join in the general excitement of the day! Thank you to 

r making it such an enjoyable way to end the day.  
 

 

Learning to read one of the most important skills 
  If you would like to spend 

time helping with reading on a more regular basis 
child’s class teacher know. Thank you!  

14 

March 2017 
parents, grandparents, carers or friends came to read to the children at Oakwood 

favourite books from 
se some of the great books from our school library. This was a 

a chance to see some of the fantastic 
join in the general excitement of the day! Thank you to 


